## Blue Star Mothers of New Hampshire 11 Jameson Ave Gilford, N.H. 03249 bluestarmothersofnh@yahoo.com



November 10, 2014

27 Highland Ave 12 Cotton Road Nashua, NH 03063

Dear Members of Phi Beta Upsilon Alumni,

On behalf of the Blue Star Mothers of New Hampshire I would like to thank you for your generous gift. Your commitment to helping the Wreaths for Boscawen at the NH Veterans Cemetery is sincerely appreciated.

With your help we will be able to purchase the 1,500 wreaths for <u>Sections 5, 6 & 7 this year</u>, <u>plus one at each of the columbarium</u>. The Blue Star Mothers of N.H. would like to share with you a great event that is happening at the New Hampshire Veterans Cemetery on December 13, 2014 at 10:30am.

You may view photos of the day, along with past years on our website: <a href="https://www.bluestarmothersofnh.org">www.bluestarmothersofnh.org</a>. On January 10, 2015 we will be returning to the New Hampshire Veterans Cemetery to help pick up the wreaths.

If you can visit this wonderful place of honor for our veterans and see how beautiful the wreaths look.

Thank you again for your generous support of our efforts to the Wreaths for Boscawen.

Best wishes,

Karen Thurston, President

Blue Star Mothers of New Hampshire

www.bluestarmothersofnh.org

